
Working together to improve Transition  

‘Ask Me Anything’ – New app in development … 
 

Last February, 8 members of ECHO Teen Club took part in a focus group, in 

partnership with the transition team at St. Thomas’ Hospital, to explore ways 

of improving the transition service from the Evelina to St Thomas’ Hospital.  

In a repurposed shipping container, overlooking London’s Olympic Park, the 

group was run to understand what is important to young people during the 

transition process, from a young patient’s perspective. Over the course of a 

few hours, the group took part in activities using Lego people, lots of Post-it 

notes and role-play to talk about their thoughts and ideas.  

 

The enthusiasm, thoughts and ideas from ECHO Teen Club members have 

contributed to the design for a website called ‘Ask Me Anything’.  

 

Designer Emily explains more: 

“The website and app will enable young 

people to send questions to their consultant 

before their appointment, ensuring the time 

covers what’s important to them.  

The project team are now working closely 

with designers, app developers and the IT 

department to link this website with the 

electronic health records, and make this idea 

a reality! 

If any young people or parents would be interested in giving feedback on the 

website, or be one of the first to try it, please do get in touch with Tim.” 

tim@echo-evelina.org.uk 
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